
From: Jaime Roberts <jaimeroberts@shaw.ca> 
Date: September 10, 2022 at 10:10:27 PM PDT 
To: Timothy Dunford <tdunford@saanichschools.ca>, Teri Vanwell 
<tvanwell@saanichschools.ca>, Alicia Holman <aholman@saanichschools.ca>, Elsie 
Mcmurphy <emcmurphy@saanichschools.ca>, Nola Silzer <nsilzer@saanichschools.ca>, Sheila 
Stelck <sstelck@saanichschools.ca> 
Cc: COPACS SD63 <copacssd63@gmail.com> 
Subject: Hello to the SD63 Trustees from SD63 COPACS 

 
Greetings SD63 Trustees, 
 
I hope you had a restful summer! 
  
I am reaching out on behalf of our new SD63 COPACS executive.  
The goal of COPACS is to promote excellence in education through meaningful parent participation at the 
school, school district, and provincial levels. 
Please reach out to the SD 63 COPCAS at any time if there are any topics on which you think we can 
collaborate to help support the education experience within SD63.  
Our meeting schedule and other information can be found on our website. 
  
All the best in this new school year! 
SD63 COPACS (copacssd63@gmail.com) Executive; 
- Megan Misovic - President (parent from Keating) 
- Phil Molloy - VP (parent from Keating) 
- Jaime Robert VP (parent from Keating and Bayside) 
- Craig Morton - Treasurer (parent from Keating and Bayside) 
- Jennifer Wanless - secretary (parent from Keating)  
- Ashley Sonosky - Committees rep (parent from North Saanich and Parkland) 
  
Jaime Roberts 
Vice President, SD63 COPACS 
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